



Recommended Immediate Priorities of the 
Knowledge Management Working Group
Governance

The KMWG Board will develop By-laws, which will serve as the operating guidelines for the Board.  The By-laws will include, inter alia, composition of the Board; process for selecting additional Board members; procedures for proposing, deliberating upon, and adoption of recommendations and resolutions; guidelines for resolving controversial or contentious issues; and procedures for interacting with (e.g., forwarding proposals and recommendations to) the Best Practices Committee of the Federal Chief Information Officers Council.
The proposed By-laws will be finalized and submitted by the Board to the Best Practices Committee for approval in May 2006.
Strategic Planning

The KMWG Board will develop a comprehensive long-term Strategic Plan for the KMWG.  This plan will derive from an Organizational Profile currently under development, and will articulate the KMWG’s strategic objectives and its near-term (one-year) and longer-term (five-year) goals for achieving those objectives.  The Plan will also describe the various action planning steps that will be taken to operationalize those goals – that is, how to set milestones, identify and monitor performance measures, establish due dates, and assign responsibility – for individual accomplishment of the goals.
The proposed Strategic Plan will be finalized and submitted by the Board to the Best Practices Committee for approval in July 2006.
Sponsorship

Because Knowledge Management transcends and supports other management disciplines, and in order for the KMWG to achieve maximum impact of its activities on the needs of the federal government, the Board of the KMWG will develop, separate and distinct from its Strategic Plan, a proposal for seeking wider federal government sponsorship.  This proposal will identify potential additional sponsors within the federal government – e.g., the Federal Chief Human Capital Officers (CHCO) Council, the Federal Chief Financial Officers (CFO) Council.  The proposal will also identify potential sponsors outside the government – e.g., academia, professional societies, and other not-for-profit entities.
The proposal for seeking additional sponsors will be finalized and submitted by the Board to the Best Practices Committee for approval in July 2006.
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